NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF MONTELLO TENTATIVE REDISTRICTING PLAN

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, Pursuant to Wis Statutes 59.10, that a public hearing will be held on the Tentative City of Montello Redistricting Plan before the Common Council on Thursday, October 14, 2021, 6:30 PM at the Montello Municipal Building, 20 Underwood Ave., Montello, WI  53949.
The Tentative Plan will be available for public inspection in the Clerk’s office located at 20 Underwood Ave., Montello, WI  53949, 8AM to 4:30 PM, Monday through Wednesday, October 11, 12, 13, 2021. 
All interested parties will be heard. 
Following the Public Hearing, the Common Council will discuss and adopt a Tentative Plan at a Special Council meeting on Thursday, October 14, 2021, 7:00 PM, 20 Underwood Ave., Montello, WI  53949.
Dated this 27th day of September, 2021

Dawn Calnin
City of Montello
Clerk/Treasurer
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